

## Queanbeyan East Public School Parents & Citizens' Association

## **Dear Families**

On Saturday 21 May our P&C will be running an Election Day BBQ and cake stall at the school. We would love your help and there are three simple ways you can get involved:

- 1. If you can help on Election Day, please contact the P&C via Facebook <u>@QEPS.PandC</u> or via email at <u>queanbeyaneastpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au</u>. It is great fun, you meet other parents/carers, and everyone is always friendly and welcoming.
- 2. Fill a plate (plates & labels coming home in school bags) with something delicious to sell at the cake stall. Please carefully label all items with their ingredients. Due to limited cold storage, **no fresh cream or items that require refrigeration please**. Contributions can be dropped off at the front office on Friday 20 May before and after school, or at the cake stall on the Saturday morning.
- 3. **Tell all your friends and family to vote at East**—or just to visit us and get a yummy breakfast, lunch or afternoon tea on Election Day!!!

Thank you for your help!!!! QEPS P&C